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           ROAN NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2022 

 

President’s Report 

Welcome to Summer and our new look and informative Newsletter 

which you can expect to receive every quarter.     

We will keep you up to date with the new look Point Score and 

include photos and articles of our members with their roan ponies and 

horses. We would like to ask our members to help advertise any 

shows in their area with roan classes. If you have shows near you with 

roan classes, please let others know by putting the show details on the 

Facebook page. 

So, a little reminder, if you have a show near you that don’t run roan 

classes, either you contact them and make a request or let us know 

and we will follow through.   Advise them we will supply classes with 

champion and reserve sashes. 

If you would like a Point Score sheet, please go to our website and 

download.   You will find this now covers a wider area to gain points 

and we encourage you to enter. 

We also ask that you submit articles and photos to the Publicity 

Officer for our next newsletters so we can all enjoy the fun you are 

having with your roans.   This doesn’t have to be just show results. 

Thank you to those members who attended our AGM in October at 

Freemans Reach via zoom.  Being old school, I must personally admit 

I wasn’t sure of running an AGM with what I consider “updated 

technology” but gee it was an excellent way of having members 

attend and look forward to more members joining in next year. 
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We would like to welcome members who have joined our committee 

this year and who bring with them new ideas and suggestions for the 

continued growth of our society and promotion of our roans. 

For those committee members who have now stepped down or taken 

on part time roles, we thank them for all their hard work over the last 

few years.    

For our existing committee who have been running the Roan Society 

since its inception, I personally thank you for all your hard work and 

dedication.  The ups and downs of drought, fire, floods and covid 

have made keeping a society afloat a mammoth job but you have 

succeeded.  Without our voluntary members our society would not 

exist.   

Committee details, their tasks and contact information is listed below.    

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

As we race toward Christmas, most shows have finished for the year. 

We have bigger and better plans for 2023…so watch this space. 

On behalf of your Roan Committee, we wish you and your families a 

very Blessed Christmas and a happy and healthy new year. 

Nancy Lewis  

 

From the Publicity Officer…… 

I am new to this position this year. I am going to keep our members 

updated through our Facebook page and regular newsletters. We want 

our members to contribute to these so we can all see what our 

beautiful roans are getting up to. If you know people with a roan 

horse or pony, encourage them to join the society. There are many out 

competing in the show ring, western arena and pony club, to name a 
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few, we want to hear from you. We also want to hear from the many 

who don’t compete but enjoy their roans just as much. 

I will be adding a roan profile to our newsletters so we can get to 

know what our members are out doing. So, if you are out having fun 

with your roan horse or pony whether pleasure or competing let me 

know. I will be contacting a few members to get things started.  

The next newsletter will be out early in the new year, with 

competition dates, results and more. 

Fran Langley 

 

The Roan National Show was held in conjunction with the NSW 

Coloured Extravaganza 2022 in October at the Hawkesbury 

Showgrounds, Clarendon. Well done to the organisers and exhibitors. 

The weather was perfect. 

Supreme Led Roan Exhibit: Bamborough Joaquin owned by Lian 

Deschamps shown by Arabela Whitby. 

 

Supreme Ridden Roan Exhibit: Mirrabooka Mary Poppins owned by 

Belinder Wauch. 

 

Champion Junior Handler: Arabela Whitby 

 

Photo credits: Foxwood Photography- Glenys Lilley and 

                       Kerrilyn Papworth 
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Committee contacts are: 

 

  Chairperson                              Nancy Lewis              0484662118       

tednan@activ8.net.au 

 

  Treasurer/Registrar             Helen Dohan             0418484592         

woranora@hotmail.com   

 

  Secretary                             Kerrilyn Papworth     0402811216         

kpapworth40@gmail.com 

 

  Pointscore                          Lian Deschamps        0429845398        

glenannstud@gmail.com 

 

  Publicity                                   Fran Langley              0409860738        

stormview@skymesh.com.au 

 

  Vice Chairperson                     Kerrie Whitby             0400494440         

kerrielouisewhitby@outlook.com 

                                   

  Committee                                    Linda Dowey   

 

 Regional Promotions: 
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              Northern NSW Promotions   Nancy Lewis           02-

65569244             tednan@activ8.net.au 

 

              Victoria Promotions                Fran Langley         

0409860738                stormview@skymesh.com.au 

 

              Queensland Promotions        Lian Deschamps    0429845398               

glenannstud@gmail.com 

 

All forms can be found on the website 

http://www.roanhorsepony.com/                                   

 

 

 

 

http://www.roanhorsepony.com/


 

7 

Roan Society Newsletter December 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 


